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D R O P   S P O T  

What an eventful week! 
I am sure you all agree that the children were 
brilliant at out Nativity performances. It doesn’t 
matter which one you attended, all three 
performances were fantastic. Thank you to 
Lana’s dad for offering his time, equipment and 
expertise to record all 3 performances. We can’t 
wait to see the recorded version of the play.  
After a slow start and early lunch on Wednesday 
we went on the coach to Norden Farm in 
Maidenhead to see The Bear. A lovely story, 
brilliantly performed at a suitable level for our 
young children. We hit a bit of traffic on the way 
there, but made it just in time for the start of the 
performance. On behalf of the children a big 
thank you to the PTA for a lovely afternoon! 
On Thursday we had a slightly earlier jacket 
potato lunch, because we needed to get ready for 
the Inter House competition. The children were 
split in 4 teams and the classrooms and hall were 
transformed for a carousel of 4 activities: Fridge 
Raid, Peg Patterns, Cup Stacking and Dino 
Transfer. The school was a hive of activity as the 
children competed for their House. While we 
were waiting for the scores to ‘be verified’, the 
children were treated to a hot chocolate. The 
scores were very close, but there can only be one 
winner. This term the Sports Cup was won by the 
Squirrels. Well done! 
And that brings us to today, another exciting 
day! It has been so lovely to see all the different 
Christmas jumpers and to raise some money for 
Save the Children in the process. And if that has 
not been enough, the children are enjoying the 
Christmas movie night organized by our lovely 
PTA. Thank you so much! 
Have a wonderful weekend. 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 Wednesday 18th: Christmas Party  

 Thursday 19th: Christmas Holiday @ 1pm 

 Tuesday 7th January – Back to School 

 
Fridge Raid 

 
Peg Patterns 

 
Cup Stacking  

 
Thumbs up! 

REPEAT PARKING REMINDER 
The disabled parking bay and  
the yellow zigzag lines are strictly 

 NO PARKING OR STOPPING.  
Please do not use these to drop off or pick up, 

even if you are late!!!! 
We do record these incidents. 
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8th: Alfred 

AWARD 
 Keira, for helping me pick up 

my tray. From Sofia 

 Narayan, for picking up my 
tray. From Sophia 

 Sophia, for putting my pencil 
case away. From Louis 

 Keira, for bringing my things to 
the table. From Harry 
 

 
ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 

Reception: Darcey, for brilliant 
effort in all her subjects. 
Year 1: Evie, for perseverance and 
presentation in counting book 

 
To be continued  

next term 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 
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